
Yard Waste Collection
MAPLE POINTE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Residents, businesses, apartments, landscapers, etc. are all required to arrange for a separate
collection of yard waste, leaves and brush. In addition to yard waste collection, Christmas
trees will be collected during the first two weeks of January.

Yard waste must be placed in biodegradable paper bags or containers labeled “Yard Waste” to
be picked up. Labels are available at the Prince William County Landfill or Balls Ford Road
Compost Facility. NO YARD WASTE IN PLASTIC BAGS.

Residents and businesses may contact their trash and recycling hauler for information on yard
waste collection days, provision of containers and other account specific details.

YARD WASTE*

Leaves, Plants, Flowers
Wood Chips, Grass Clippings
Shrub, Tree, Yard Trimmings

CONTAINERS AND PREPARATION**

Paper Yard Waste Bags
Containers Labeled "Yard Waste"

Bundle/Tie Sticks and Branches Together

March-December

For more information, please click here. 

*No root balls, stumps, trees, or branches exceeding 6" in diameter and 4’ in length.

**No bags or containers more than 50 pounds (unless, mechanically lifted).

http://www.pwcva.gov/yardwaste

